
The pricing structure sought by Sunwater is absurd. 

The DNRM the architects of the Fitzroy Basin Resource Operating Plan September 2014, have decimated 

our hay business by imposing 50% cuts to allocation volumes in the Kroombit Benefitted Area.  

The DNRM applied an unlawful 4th step pro rata calculation (Contrary to Section 145 of the WRP2011) to 

divide water to stake holders, crippling our business by providing an inadequate volume of water 

allocation to operate our existing infrastructure.   

For Sunwater to ask us, as customers to make up the short fall in funding to Sunwater due to the DNRM 

imposed reduction in allocation volumes, which in turn reduced the economy of scale for Sunwater is 

ridiculous. 

Sunwater should lobby the DNRM to return the ill taken water from its customers and right the wrongs 

the DNRM have brought about. 


